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March 6, 2001 
  
MEMO EM200101 
 
TO:   Land Registry Offices 

  Regional Managers 
   Business Improvement Team 
 
FROM:  Kate Murray 
   Director of Titles 
 
RE:   Title and Survey Services Website 
 
 
The first phase of the Title and Survey Services Website is now active.  This is a great tool for land 
registry office staff and clients to use to access information. The address of the Ministry site is 
www.ccr.gov.on.ca. From there you select English or Français, then Services, and then Land 
Registration Information in English or Information sur I’enregistrement immoblier in French.  
 
Phase one contains a brief description of what Title and Survey Services Office and Real Property 
Registration Branch are each responsible for. There are links to the current bulletins listed either 
numerically or by topic in both English and French as well as any Memo that has been issued which 
may interest clients. There are also links to the listing of Registry Offices and to Teranet’s website. 
Phase two will contain information such as the client guide for Certification of Title under the 
Certification of Titles Act and First Registration under the Land Titles Act and should be implemented 
later this year. 
 
The Intranet website is also active for government users. It contains memos that have been issued 
which only concern staff of Real Property Registration and Titles and Survey Services Office. The 
address is www.intra.ccr.gov.on.ca. From there select Our Divisions, Registration Division, Title and 
Survey Services Office and Memos. The sub-heading labelled “External & Bulletins” is a link to take 
you to the Internet site mentioned above. 
 
I would like to thank Louise Richard-Beaulne, Bill Snell, Margaret Wiseman and Nicole Mitchell for all 
of their work in getting these sites operational. In addition, I would like to thank Lisa Wood and Randy 
Reese for their systems support. 
 
 
 
cc: Dave Roote 

Ian Veitch 
 Regional Surveyors 
 Title and Survey Services staff 


